
4]— Coach House —-  None scheduled 

    SSSStuds Terkel wrote a book titled "HARD TIMES'". The story 

relating the troubles of the depression. The 1920's were a time of 
relative prosperity, then the stock market crash occurred and life 
changed forever. The Virus has had a tremendous effect on all of us. 
Maybe not as bad as the depression for most of us, but for some. It 
has even affected our Club. You may have noticed the Planetary 
News has been shrinking in the number of pages. Well, it's because 
it's winter and we are not doing anything. Normally, we would be 
attending Sunday Brunch or at least having a few Coach House 
events. Yet so far this year, nothing and there is nothing scheduled for the next few months. This is not to say 
that we are all hiding in our garages, keeping our heads in the sand (or snow as it were). I'd like to suggest 
that the members take up pen and paper and record a few syllables about what you may have been doing or 
would like to do. This is kind of what we would have done at a Sunday Brunch. Sort of catch up. Consider it 
like writing a letter. Remember writing letters to relatives and others just telling them about conditions at 
home.  During the next few weeks, please send The Editor some musings. Keeping in touch. 
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Piston Rings see page 4 

Keeping in Touch 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2 Board Meeting   3  Editor’s Message 
  6 Calendar of Events         6 Book Review 
  7 Recipe     7 Edsel Ford Says 
  7 Board of Directors  8 Committee Chairs 
   

6]— I Did It —-  Piston Rings 

8]— Model T Tips  —-  Spring 

7]— Edsel Says —-  Roscoe Martin Smith 
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